
 

 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 November 2008 7:39 PM 
 
Subject: Submission for Cityrail Fare Increases 
 
 
Good Evening 
 
I strongly oppose any suggested fare increase for Cityrail fares. 
 
I suggest that Cityrail/railcorp search for the required funds elsewhere, including leasing 
airspace above train stations, to enable development of residential places [which would 
assist with the lack of available housing in Sydney greater metro area], and in addition to 
this avenue, I suggest that Cityrail/Railcorp recouperate the stolen monies as identified 
in the recent ICAC investigations, which totalled around $20million of tax payers money. 
 
A reduction of the top heavy management would also reduce railcorp/cityrail running 
costs. 
 
 


